
 

  

 
 
 
 
29 March 2023  
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
 
Nanogirl: STEM in Schools presentation  
 
Saint Kentigern College’s Science Department is pleased to confirm that as part of their Science 
program, all Year 7 students will be attending a Nanogirl: STEM in Schools presentation. 
 
This event will take place from 9:30am to 10:30am on Tuesday 4 April 2023, in the Goodfellow 
Centre.  
 
Nanogirl has received much positive publicity, primarily due to the Science in Schools drive which 
promotes interest and capabilities in STEM subjects. The shows are interactive and engaging, 
and they are presented by specialist scientists using relevant content. More information is 
available on the NanoLab website. 
 
The cost for this experience is $8 per student. This cost will be charged to your College Account, 
unless you wish your child to not to participate. You may indicate if you would like your child to 
opt out by emailing me with the student’s name and class before 9:00am on Monday 3 April.  
 
My contact details are Catherine.may@saintkentigern.com if you have any concerns.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Catherine May    Mr. Gerard Hodgson  
Head of STEM Science: Year 7-9  Head of Faculty: Science  
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